
 

Growing together through Christ with courage, confidence and dignity 
 

 

 
member 2019-20 
National Association for Able Children in Education 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs H Gill, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH 

www.mariafidelis.camden.sch.uk  
1-39 Drummond Crescent, London NW1 1LY 

e office@mariafidelis.camden.sch.uk 

t 020 7387 3856 
 

 28th August 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming your children back to school next week. The timings of the school day will be  
different to allow for the staggered start and finish times required by government guidance. In the first week, Years 7 and 11 will  
attend every day from Wednesday with other year groups attending for specific induction sessions on how to use the building in  
a safe manner. All students will attend every day from Monday 7th September. Please check the schedule below which indicates  
start times for each year group; Ms Speller has sent out separate information to the Sixth Form. 

 
Year 7  Wednesday 2nd September  09:15-14:45 
Year 8   Thursday 3rd September       09:15-13:15 
Year 9   Thursday 3rd September       13:45-15:30 
Year 10 Friday 4th September            10:00-14:00 
Year 11 Wednesday 2nd September 10:00-15:30 

 
Please make sure your child carries the following with them to school at all times: 

 

 Pens, pencils and other stationery equipment which must not be shared 

 Water  

 Tissues 
 

The guidance on face masks has recently changed but only applies in areas that are in lockdown due to high rates of Covid  
infection. Face masks are still not recommended in schools but your child will be allowed to wear one if you feel it is necessary. 

 
We understand that while most families are keen for their children to return to school some will still be feeling anxious; we will  
continue to do all we can to support and reassure you. It is essential that all children now return to school for their personal  
wellbeing and educational progress. I hope you have had an opportunity to find peace and relaxation over the Summer.  
 
Thank you again for your support. 

 
All Best Wishes 
 

 
Helen Gill 

Headteacher 
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